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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2018-19/N0.90 Date: 12/03/19
To: All Parents (Class 1- Satellite and Class 1 to Class 11-Santej)

From: Director

Subject: Updates on Academic Leadership at Redbricks School

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

We are grateful for your continued support and engagement in this academic year. As the
school progresses further in its journey for the next academic year, we would like to inform
you about a change in the academic leadership structure effective from March 2019.

Mrs. Mona Vaidya joined the school in this academic year, and she has worked hard through
the year to support teachers and students in their learning journey. Owing to some personal
reasons, she will be leaving the organization to pursue other professional opportunities. We
appreciate her contribution in this short tenure, and wish her the best for her journey ahead.

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra, the current Principal of the Senior School (CISCE Program) will also
be the acting principal of Primary School until further updates. We wish her all the best in
managing the school with the support of all the team members.

You may contact Mrs. Mishra, henceforth for queries directed to the Principal. In case you
feel the need to meet / talk to Mrs. Vaidya for any important pending issues, she will be
available until her last working day. i.e. 14" March 2019.

Thank you for your support and cooperation.

With Warm Regards,

Mr. Rajkumar Joshi
Director
Redbricks Education Foundation



